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              September 2013 

Feedback gathered from returned forms for the ‘Phonics workshops’ (September 2013) 

Parents who attended: 

Children in Acorns, Maple, Ash, Holly, Elm, Oak, Cherry, Willow 

 

Attendance at the morning session: 50% 

Attendance at the afternoon session: 50% 

 

Before the workshop:  

Parents who were very confident: 

Parents who showed some understanding: 100% 

Parents who were not confident: 

 

After the workshop:  

Parents who were very confident: 100% 

Parents who showed some understanding: 

Parents who were not confident: 

 

Impact: 

100% identified an increased understanding of phonics 

 

What was helpful? 

 Helpful websites 

 Explained what could be done at home 

 Learning styles for different children 

 Understand the process of teaching phonics 

 Clarifying information 

 Understand the learning terminology 

 Ways it was explained was helpful 

 Pronunciation of sounds 

 How to blend sounds 

 

What could be improved? 

 Easier F2 reading books 

 Parent booklets 

 

Additional comments: 

 Involved the parents 

 Great idea, possibly run more often? 

 Helpful for parents at home 

 Very informative 

 Nice to have sheets to take home and go over again 

 

Would you recommend the workshops? 

100% of parents would 

 

Would you come to other workshops? 

100% of parents would 


